
 

We have been busy exploring shape 

in maths. 

We have been learning the names 

and the properties of both 2D and 

3D shapes. We looked at symmetry 

and patterns. 

In Literacy we have enjoyed 

thinking about Christmas and our 

family traditions at this time of 

year. 

Using our thoughts about Christmas 

we each wrote a Christmas poem 

describing the exciting things we 

enjoy during the festive period. 

The whole of Year 2 has been very busy learning songs and learning 

lines ready for our Christmas concert. We cannot wait to show 

everyone! 

In Year 2 this month we 

have been learning ….. 

Another focus linked to our fairy tale topic 

has been in DT. We have been designing, 

planning and making our very own moving 

picture scene. We learnt how to make 

different mechanisms. We learnt how to 

make two different flaps, a spinner, a lever 

and a slider. 


